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Email: Please don't demolish Willow Grove 
 
Dear All, 
 
This building is so significant to our heritage. Buildings like this need to be preserved. 
 
The Royal Oak hotel has already been condemned. We cannot continue this. The people of 
Parramatta do not want this museum at the expense of beautiful buildings.  
 
Please reconsider this. Save our beautiful heritage. Save Willow Grove. 




